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Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from MPS International !! 

 

As we continue to strive for excellence in education, we also recognize the importance of creating a 
sustainable and environmentally conscious community. At MPS International, we believe that it's essential 
to instill values of environmental stewardship in our students from a young age. 

 

To promote this, we are launching an initiative, “GO GREEN CAMPAIGN” to create awareness about the 
significance of plants and a green environment. We encourage you to join us in this endeavor! 

 

Why are plants important? 

 Produce oxygen for us to breathe 

 Purify the air we breathe 

 Support biodiversity 

 Help combat climate change 

 

What can we do? 

 Plant trees and support reforestation efforts 

 Create a green space in your home or community 

 Reduce, Reuse, Recycle to minimize waste 

 Educate yourself and others about environmental conservation 

 

We are thrilled to share that during the last session (2023-24), our school community has made a 
significant contribution towards a sustainable future! Under our "GO GREEN CAMPAIGN", our students 
and teachers have successfully planted an impressive 3500 plants! This is a momentous first step towards 
creating a greener environment, and we couldn't be prouder of our community's efforts. 

 

For this year too, we request you to encourage your ward to participate actively in the “GO GREEN 
CAMPAIGN” and make a positive impact on our environment. Details of the campaign will be shared 
shortly.  

Together, let's create a greener, healthier, and more sustainable future for our children! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

(Manju Sharma) 

       Principal 
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